New Bedford Public Schools

Paul Rodrigues Administration Building
455 County Street, Room 224

New Bedford, MA 02740

Facilities Subcommittee Meeting
July 6,2017
5:30pm - 6:00pm

Present: Dr. Lawrence Finnerty, Mr. Andrew O’Leary, Mr. Al Oliveira, Mr. Bruce Oliveira, Mr.
Joaquim “Jack” Nobrega

Also in attendance: Mr. Joshua Amaral, Dr. Pia Durkin
The meeting commenced at 5:30 pm.

Dr. Finnerty motioned to approve National Night Qut’s rental application for Gomes Elementary
School on August 1, 2017. The motion was seconded by Mr. Oliveira and voted on unanimously.
Mr. O’Leary mentioned some slight track damage produced by National Night Out at Paul
Walsh Field from their last rental.

Mr. Oliveira motioned to approve Inter-Church Council/GNB Suicide Prevention Coalition’s
rental application for Keith Middle School on October 12, 2017 and to waive all fees. The
motion was seconded by Dr. Finnerty and voted on unanimously.

Mr. Oliveira motioned to approve Mass in Motion’s rental application for Gomes Elementary
School and Pacheco Elementary School on various dates in 2017. The motion was seconded by
Mr. Amaral and voted on unanimously.

Mr. Oliveira motioned to approve Lydell London’s rental application for McCoy Field on
September 10 and 24, 2017 and October 1 and 15, 2017 and to grant Lydell London to pay solely
for custodial fees. The motion was seconded by Mr. Finnerty and voted on unanimously.

Dr. Finnerty motioned to approve Southeastern Hurricane’s (formerly Clippers) rental
application for Paul Walsh Field on July 15, 22, and 29 2017, August 26, 2017, and September
16, 2017. The organization has an outstanding debt of $12,000.00. Mr. O’Leary proposed a write
down of the debt to $2,500.00. The motion was seconded by Mr. Oliveira and voted on
unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm.
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